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Dear Legislators: 

 

Please support SB 951. Let’s require doctors’ clinics to be run by the Oregon 

licensed doctors who work there. Profits take a front seat and patients take a back 

seat when outside corporations and/or doctors who don’t work at the clinic—and may 

not even be licensed in  Oregon—are allowed to manage the facility: to dictate prices, 

appointment lengths and more. 

 

Thanks for your work to put guard rails on the profit- based approach to healthcare 

services. 

 

Sincerely; 

 

Brenda B. Gould 

Ashland, OR 97520 

 


